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Dear School Owners and Financial Aid Personnel, 
 

RGM MEMO JULY 25, 2019

This email is to notify you that the G5 system is down. The G5 system (the USDE site where we request Pell/DL funds) has been down all morning and
is having some technical difficulties. Please see the message sent to us from them. 

Due to intermittent network issues, G5 users may receive an error message when attempting to perform some functions and be unable to continue. Technicians are working to resolve this issue.
If they can resolve the issue before 12:00 noon, we should be able to request the funds for you, but if they don’t, the funds will be requested later and will not be in your account by Friday. Please note that the funds requested after 12:00 noon Pacific Time today will be in your Federal Funds Account on Monday, July 29, 2019. 
We apologize for the inconvenience, but this is out of our control. 
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